From: Jparry@weberbasin.com

To: gpmiles?@live.com

Subject: Secondary Water Service
Date: Thu, 25 Apr 2013 16:24:15 -0600

To whom it may concern,

Weber Basin Water Conservancy District has reviewed the Preliminary Plat detailing the
proposed division of parcel 07-084-0005 into two separate parcels. The District takes no issue
with the subdivision of the parcel and will provide secondary water to both the newly formed
parcels. The existing allocation of 3 acre-feet of water which was allocated to parcel 07-084-
0005 will be split based off of the percentage of irrigable land of the respective newly formed
parcels.

Regards,

Jonathan Parry, P.E.

Weber Basin Water Conservancy District

2837 East Highway 193

Layton, Utah 84040

tel: (801) 771-1677, ext. 4371

fax: (801} 544-0103

jparrvi@weberbasin.com
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